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I oppose HB1153.  Farmers are already actively managed related to water rights and 

need to be able to use their water rights where necessary. Adding more restrictions 

on an already managed process is redundant. The lack of care and concern for the 

needs of our Oregon farmers concerns is disappointing.  


